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From: Catherine Coates-8289 <Catherine.Coates@marlborough.govt.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 20 August 2020 2:34 pm
To: Privacy Code
Subject: Proposed replacement of the Civil Defence National Emergencies (Information 

Sharing) Code

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the proposed revocation and replacement of the Civil 
Defence National Emergencies (Information Sharing) Code under the Privacy Act 2020.  

The updates to the Code seem timely and relevant and we have no substantive comment to offer. 

Thank you again for this opportunity.  

Ngā mihi nui 
Catherine 

Catherine Coates 

Group Welfare Manager 

DDI: 03 520 8405 

twitter.com/MarlEmergency

15 Seymour Street, PO Box 443 

Blenheim 7240, New Zealand

www.marlborough.govt.nz

Get Tsunami ready
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This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may contain legally privileged material and is only for the use of the 
intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient then any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please notify us immediately and delete the original message. This 
email does not necessarily represent the views of the Marlborough District Council. Thank you. 
  




